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TO: High Schools 
 Headteacher 
 Key Stage 3 Strategy Manager 
 Head of Maths 
 PRU’s 
 Special Schools (except SLD schools) 
 Middle Schools 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Please find enclosed the ‘Key Stage 3 National Numeracy Strategy Core Training 
Programme 2002 – 2003’ which includes general information regarding courses and 
booking forms. If you have any queries or require further information please contact 
Louise Flynn on 01603 433276 or email her at louise.flynn.edu@norfolk.gov.uk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Brenda Emmott 
Mathematics Adviser 
Key Stage 3 Mathematics Line Manager 
 
 
      
 


